INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR PERIODIC TEST I 2019-20



Class: IX EN Date: 15/05/2019

ENGLISH

Max. Marks: 15 Time: 45Min

General Instructions:		
This Paper consists of three sections		
Section A – Reading	(3 Marks)	
Section B – Writing	(5 Marks)	
Section C- Literature & Supplementary Reader	(7 Marks)	
All Sections are compulsory.		
Separate instructions are given for each section and questions wherever necessary. Read the		
instructions carefully and follow them.		

SECTION A: READING (3 Marks)

I.Read the passage given below and answer the questions that follow:

3

Walter Elias "Walt" Disney was born on December 5, 1901, in Hermosa, Illinois. He lived most of his childhood in Marceline, Missouri, where he began drawing, painting and selling pictures to neighbours and family friends. Disney attended McKinley High School in Chicago, here he took drawing and photography classes and was a contributing cartoonist for the school paper. At night, he took courses at the Chicago Art Institute.

When Disney was 16, he dropped out of school to join the army but was rejected for being underage. Instead, he joined the Red Cross and was sent to France for a year to drive an ambulance. When Disney returned from France in 1919, he moved back to Kansas city to pursue a career as a news paper artist. His brother Roy got him a job at the Pesmen-Rubin Art Studio, where he met cartoonist Ubbe Eert Iwwerks, better known as Ub Iwerks.

1. Answer the question briefly:

2

- (a) What did Walt Disney learn in his childhood?
- (b) How did Walt's brother help him in Kansas?
- 2. Give a word from the passage which means the same as 'donating.'

1

SECTION B: WRITING (5 Marks)

II. You celebrated your birthday on 9th April. It was a great event for you. Write a diary entry describing the event in about 50 words.

5

SECTION C: LITERATURE (7Marks)

III. Answer the following questions in about 30 words:

1. How does Tommy describe the old kind of teachers?

2. Why does the lost child lose interest in the things that he wanted earlier?

IV. Answer any one of the following questions in about 40-50 words:

3

1. What are the things the wind does and what should we do to make friends with the wind?

OR

In the fair the child wants many things. What are they? Why does he move on without waiting for an answer?



...

INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR PERIODIC TEST I 2019-20

SET - 2

Class: IX Date: 15/05/2019	ENGLISH	Max. Marks: 15 Time: 45Min
General Instructions:		
This Paper consists of three sections		
Section A – Reading	(3 Marks)	
Section B – Writing	(5 Marks)	
Section C- Literature & Supplementary Re	ader (7 Marks)	
All Sections are compulsory.		
Separate instructions are given for each section and questions wherever necessary. Read the		
instructions carefully and follow them.		

SECTION A: READING(3 Marks)

I. Read the passage given below and answer the questions that follow:

Walter Elias "Walt" Disney was born on December 5, 1901, in Hermosa, Illinois. He lived most of his childhood in Marceline, Missouri, where he began drawing, painting and selling pictures to neighbours and family friends. Disney attended McKinley High School in Chicago, Where he took drawing and photography classes and was a contributing cartoonist for the school paper. At night, he took courses at the Chicago Art Institute.

When Disney was 16, he dropped out of school to join the army but was rejected for being underage. Instead, he joined the Red Cross and was sent to France for a year to drive an ambulance. When Disney returned from France in 1919, he moved back to Kansas city to pursue a career as a news paper artist. His brother Roy got him a job at the Pesmen-Rubin Art Studio, where he met cartoonist Ubbe Eert Iwwerks, better known as Ub Iwerks.

1. Answer the question brief:

- (a) How did Walt's brother help him in Kansas?
- (b) What did Walt Disney learn in his childhood?
- 2. Give a word from the passage which means the same as 'donating.'

....

2

1

3

SECTION B: WRITING (5 Marks)

II. You celebrated your birthday on 9th April. It was a great event for you. Write a diary entry describing the event in about 50 words.

SECTION C: LITERATURE (7 Marks)

4

3

III. Answer the following questions in about 30words:

1. Why did Bismillah Khan refuse to start a Shehnai school in the US?

2. Why does the lost child lose interest in the things that he wanted earlier?

IV. Answer anyone of the following questions in about 40 -50 words:

1. In the fair the child wants many things. What are they? Why does he move on without waiting for an answer?

OR

2. What are the things the wind does and what should we do to make friends with the wind?
